April 2023

Dear Jiayu Su,
Congratulations on being a Young Women in Mathematics Awards & Certificates winner!

The Mathematical Association of America (MAA) is thrilled to recognize you for your
outstanding achievement in the American Mathematics Competitions (AMC) this cycle. Every
year, more than 300,000 students worldwide take our MAA AMC, and you are among the top-
scoring young women.

The Young Women in Mathematics Awards & Certificates program started with former MAA
AMC student, Meera Desai, wanting to see more students like her in the MAA AMC. This
humble vision expanded into a program that now honors hundreds of young women excelling in
the MAA AMC, thanks to the generous support of the D.E. Shaw Group,
AwesomeMathGirls.org, Two Sigma, Jane Street, and Akamai.

With these awards and certificates, we hope to not only recognize your accomplishments but also
build community among young mathematicians like yourselves. Your participation in math is

more than your competition score; it has the power to transform communities and classrooms.

We hope you’ll continue to pursue your mathematical aspirations and stay connected to the
MAA for access to resources, inspiration, and guidance throughout your career.

Warm regards,
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Nicole Goberdhan

Director, Competitions Operations



